


Saturday Vigil 

5:00 p.m.  

 

Sunday 

Mass on the Grass 

Outdoors 

8:30 a.m.  

 

Indoor Mass 

10:30 a.m. 

 

12:30 p.m. 

 

Daily Mass (M-W)  

8:00 a.m.  

PASTOR: MSGR. KEVIN KOSTELNIK 

stjoseph@stjosephlb.org 

Deacon Shane Cuda                                               sfcuda@yahoo.com 

Deacon Tom Halliwell                         tom.halliwell@la-archdiocese.org  

Sr. Eva     (Adult Faith Formation Director)           sreva@stjosephlb.org 
 

Office Manager           Brenda Pineda           (562) 594-4657 

Office Assistant                       Joyce Castaneda        (562) 594-4657 

Pastoral Council           Shelley Padilla            (562) 594-4657 

Finance Council           George Zuluaga         Zuluaga@aol.com 

Safeguard The Children           Parish Office              (562) 594-4657 

Parish Bulletin Editor           Brenda Pineda           bulletin@stjosephlb.org 

Website Coordinator              Mike Santy                 msanty@verizon.net 

 

St. Joseph School: Margaret Alvarez, Principal 

(562) 596-6115                sjknights.net         Fax: (562) 596-6725 

Assistant Principal:               Madison Alba               

Religious Education: Marc Leon, DRE   

(562) 598-0519                 marc@stjosephlb.org 
 

Children's Formation (1st-8th Grade)                         michelle@stjosephlb.org 

Administrative Assistant:                                Michelle Johnson 

High School Ministry & Confirmation:           Liz Moreno  

OCIA:                                       Sr. Eva                         sreva@stjosephlb.org  

 

Parish Ministries & Organizations 

Baptism Preparation               Brenda Pineda                 (562) 594-4657 

Director of Music                       Vivian Doughty               (562) 594-4657 

Eucharistic Ministry                    Tonet Risko                 riskotonet@yahoo.com  

Lectors               Steve Koppenheffer         (714) 299-6644 

Meditation                   Frank Mckown           (310) 633-1744 

Esther Ministry        Virginia Young          estherministry1@gmail.com 

Hospitality Ministry               Deborah Rollinger           (562) 594-4657 

Movement For A Better World   Tim Clark                       (562) 431-4385 

Senior Group                   Marilyn North           (562) 519-0154  

Knights Of Columbus                 Marty Vezzetti                (702) 401-5247 

Engaged Encounter                 Paciano & Molly Diaz      Ktmr@Sbcglobal.Net  

Natural Family Planning            Greg & Beth Gath            (562) 377-5877 

Precious Life Shelter              Cynthia San Jose          csanjoselaw@aol.com  

Boy Scouts               Jeff Baer                         (562) 537-6722 

  Sacristans               Joe Dang                        (562) 493-2198 

 Homebound Ministry                Patty Brunter               pjbstampin@aol.com 

 Bereavement Ministry              May Pace                        (562) 833-6370 

 Cursillo              Tom & Marie Newton    tjn8343@gmail.com 

 Parish Fair                                Conny Frost               sjparishfair@gmail.com 

 Environment                            Jessica Gil                      bpax.g4@gmail.com 

 Family Altar Servers        Monica Wissuchek    stjfamilyaltarservers@gmail.com 

 Welcome Christ Renews His Parish    Diane Ohde       stjlbwelcome@gmail.com 

Our Parish_________________________ 

Mass Schedule 

Reconciliation 

Saturdays 

3:45-4:30 p.m. 

Inside Church  

Adoration 

First Fridays 

8:00-9:00 a.m. 
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Letter From Our Pastor 

Dear Parish Family: 

 

Welcome to the 33
rd
 Sunday in Ordinary 

Time.  Next Sunday the Church year draws 

to a close with the Solemnity of our Lord 

Jesus Christ, King of the Universe. This 

Sunday’s readings center around cosmic 

upheaval and the end times. We are called 

to pay attention to the signs all around us 

so as not to be caught off guard when the 

end of the world happens. We are not to 

live in fear or dread of the end times but 

to realize that God is always drawing us 

toward union with God and one another. 

We are to seek God’s saving presence in all 

the signs around us! 

 

This is the time of year when scammers 

work overtime. Phishing email scams will 

appear to be from me. These fake 

messages usually contain an urgent request 

to send money or gift cards with strict 

confidentiality. Please be suspicious of any 

email or text message that requests that 

you to take immediate action, make 

unusual purchases and demands secrecy. I 

will never use an email to request money 

or gift cards or meet with me in an urgent 

situation. Please permanently delete those 

messages and be cautious and safe on the 

Internet. 

 

Thanks to many of you who will help 

distribute the Thanksgiving baskets to 108 

families next Saturday, Nov. 23. Arrival 

time is between 8:00AM - 8:30 AM. 

Distribution commences at 8:30 AM in the 

hall at St. Cyprian’s Church located at:  

4714 Clark Avenue, Long Beach, CA 90808 

 

Just a reminder that we hope you’ll begin 

your Thanksgiving Day on Thursday, 

November 28 by praying with your parish 

family. Our Thanksgiving Mass will be at 

9:00 AM and please bring any bread or 

wine that will grace your home table for a 

blessing. 

 

Here's the latest construction photo of the 

new air ducts for the renovated hall/gym. 

Yes, there will be heat and air-conditioning 

that will work in the renovated building. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Blessings, 

Msgr. Kevin 
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Come to the Welcome Christ Re-
news His Parish retreat weekend. It 
is an incredible experience that will 
help you discover what's missing in 
your life and what to do about it. 
Whether you want to connect with 
other Men or Women in the parish, 
improve your prayer life, or just take 
a break from the craziness of your 
everyday to have fun, you will find 
what you are looking for and more. 
 
The next Welcome Christ Renews 
His Parish retreats will be on Satur-
day March 1

st
 and Sunday March 2

nd
 

2025 for the Women.  And the Men’s 
Retreat will be Saturday March 15

th
 

and Sunday March 16
th
 2025 

 
Please visit our parish website to 
learn more and to sign up.  Registra-
tion is now open. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
www.stjosephlb.org/welcome-Christ-

renews/ 

http://www.stjosephlb.org/welcome-Christ-renews/
http://www.stjosephlb.org/welcome-Christ-renews/


“Children, let us love not in word or speech  

but in deed and truth.” 1 Jn 3:18. 

Nov. 23 - Thanksgiving Food and Blanket 

Distribution: DRIVERS NEEDED. As a parish 

community, we will support 70 families for 

Thanksgiving, Christmas, and Easter. Can you 

help us deliver? We will meet at St. Cyprian.   

Please contact Jill Salinaz (562) 822-7367 or 

jmsalinaz@yahoo.com.   

Family Adoptions: Would you like to adopt a 

family to support Thanksgiving, Christmas, and 

Easter?  Questions?   

Call Donna Luciene at (562) 421-4993  

or e-mail Rose Bauss cr.bauss@verizon.net. 

For many opportunities to serve,  

please call Tim Clark, (562) 431-4385  

 Our next Book Club  

meeting is  

Wednesday, November 20th 

 at 7pm on Zoom  

 Jesus' Alternative Plan: The 

Sermon on the Mount by 

Richard Rohr O.F.M. 

(September 6, 2022 updated 

edition) 

 

“Acclaimed spiritual leader and Franciscan priest 

Richard Rohr explores the implications of 

Christ’s best-known teachings in the Sermon on 

the Mount, offering a fresh perspective on what 

it means for Christian life today.” Jesus' 

Alternative Plan: The Sermon on the Mount: 

Rohr O.F.M., Richard: 9781632534163: 

Amazon.com: Books 

All are welcome!                                                  

For more info, email agoodlife@msn.com  

Book Club 
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Hello members and friends of the  

St. Joseph Senior Group.  

Our next get together will be at the  

El Dorado Restaurant on  

Monday, December 9th at 9:30 am.   

This will be our Christmas get together, and we 

have a few little surprises planned.  Please join us 

for a nice time catching up with old friends and 

meeting new friends.  When you arrive, tell the 

server that you are with St. Joseph and he/she will 

direct you to the area we are gathering 

in.  Everyone will order and pay for his/her own 

breakfast.  We look forward to seeing you 

there.  And for future reference, we will be 

meeting there on the 2nd Monday of every 

month, at the same time, until the hall is 

finished.  Looking forward to seeing you! 

In Memoriam  

Anita Garza 

Funeral Mass at St. Joseph Church 

Monday, November 25th at 10:30 am 

 

Joan Fitzpatrick 

Funeral Mass at St. Joseph Church 

Thursday, December 5th at 10:00 am 

 

Eternal rest grant unto them, O Lord, and let  

perpetual light shine upon them.  

May the souls of all the faithful departed, 

through the mercy of God, rest in peace. 

~Amen~ 

Senior Group 

St. Joseph Grief Support  

If you think you can’t survive grieving, and  

Your dreams feel shattered, consider joining 

Our support group:  

Tuesday 9:30 -11:30 a.m. each week beginning 

July 30 - October 29.  Contact May Pace,  

Bereavement Minister, maypace@gmail.com 

Or 562/833-6370 

CLASSES ARE HELD AT THE PLC BUILDING.  

Strive to manifest trauma-informed sensitivity 

 

What are some practical ways we can interact 

with others that are trauma-informed? We can 

be mindful of what we talk about and how, 

recognizing that certain topics can trigger a 

trauma memory. We can also take those topics 

seriously, refusing to participate in jokes or 

disrespectful comments. Another thing to 

consider is how we touch others, even casually 

or in a friendly manner — we can never know 

how a well-intentioned hug or pat could be 

taken by someone who has suffered abuse or 

trauma. For more tips, read the VIRTUS® article 

“Being Trauma Informed” on lacatholics.org/did-

you-know/. 
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